
PROJECT HOPE 
550 Dudley Street 
Roxbury, MA 02119 

 

Project Hope is excited to share that an anonymous donor 
has announced a challenge grant.  

 

Every donation received between now and  
June 30th that mentions "Challenge" will be matched,  

up to $10,000.  

Double your gift and create more opportunities for Project 
Hope to help move families up and out of poverty.  

 

 To donate visit www.prohope.org/donate.htm 

 

 

GIVE NOW AND DOUBLE YOUR IMPACT!   

Put a little HOPE in your life!  
Visit www.prohope.org 
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Designed in-house 

 Your support helps so many families’ transformation from 
hopeless to hopeful. In 2009, Laphen and her family migrated from 
Jamaica to Boston. She was unemployed and struggling to take care of her 
family. Laphen came to Project Hope to find a career that would support 
her family. She entered one of Project Hope’s job training programs. This 
six-week training program helped improve her customer service skills, 
resume writing and basic medical terminology.  When Laphen completed 
the program, she was hired as an Administrative Assistant in a Boston 
area hospital. 
  
 Laphen also joined the Project Hope Speakers Bureau to improve 
her public speaking and expand her communication skills. She was 
impressed by how personable everyone was at Project Hope. They were always willing to listen, offer 
suggestions and were very supportive. 
  
 Laphen was recently promoted at the hospital and has started to take classes to complete her degree in 
Business Administration. Upon completing her degree, she hopes to obtain a managerial position within the 
healthcare industry. With Laphen’s determination and positive attitude, we all know that she will reach this 
goal.  

A PROMOTION AND BACHELORS DEGREE 
ARE IN  HER FUTURE 

Don’t miss watching how your support transforms families, www.prohope.org/riseandshine and click on 
the link to the video.  

SPRING 2013 

YOUR IMPACT DOCUMENTED!  
WATCH THEIR TRANSFORMATION. . .  

 The 10th Annual Rise & Shine was a morning of inspiration and hope. This year's video  
highlights the transformation that occurs at Project Hope for women each day. 



 Blanca became a mother at the age of 17 and was forced to 
drop out of high school. Since then her life has been filled with many 
challenges and obstacles.  She had two children at a young age and 
also lost her biggest support, her mother. Despite all these challenges 
she tried to keep everything together for her family and became a 
Nursing Assistant. Blanca was able to pay all her bills and care for 
her family on their tight budget.  It all fell apart when her rent 
unexpectedly increased by $200. Although $200 may not seem like a 
lot, on Blanca’s tight budget it was impossible. She was no longer 
able to pay her rent and was forced to move into a homeless shelter.  
 
 While in shelter, Blanca learned about the Adult Educational 
Services program at Project Hope. She was not sure what she wanted 
to do with a GED or what her future would hold, but she knew that 
getting her GED was the next step. At Project Hope Blanca realized 

that people care and believe in her. They continued to show her that anything is possible. She did not give 
up and with a lot of dedication and hard work in February 2012 at the age of 39, Blanca earned her GED.  
 
 In the fall of 2012, Blanca joined her 2 kids in college and enrolled in Bunker Hill Community 
College to study Human Services. Blanca currently works at the homeless shelter where she once lived and 
is a member of Project Hope’s Speakers Bureau.  

 

 Kids enrolled in a high-quality early education program are 
30% more likely to graduate from high school, and twice as likely 
to go to college.   
 
 The reality is for families living in the Dorchester and Roxbury 
communities affordable high quality childcare is not always 
available.  
 
 Every day, Project Hope’s Children’s Center and network of 
family day care providers help children learn and grow towards a 
better tomorrow. We thank you for being a part of their success.  
  

Page 2 SPRING 2013  

YOUR SUPPORT WILL HELP AMAURY GRADUATE      
HIGH SCHOOL 
Children enrolled in early education programs are more likely to succeed  

 

BLANCA IS  NOW A COLLEGE STUDENT. . .AND 
SO ARE HER TWO CHILDREN 

At Project Hope, we are busy opening doors for families to find the hope they need for a better life.  
  

· Over thirty family child care providers are taking college-level courses leading to a 
degree in early childhood education at Project Hope’s Community Building, 
thanks to a new partnership between our Family Child Care Business Enterprise 
program and Urban College. 

 
· Informal child care providers – grandmothers, aunts, neighbors and family friends 

– are gathering to learn about child development and discover ways they can help 
the children in their care become ready for kindergarten.  

 
· Our award-winning Workforce Development & Employer Partnerships (WDEP) 

program is gearing up for our new pilot program. BEST (Building Employment 
Skills Training) Hope will bring high-quality job training to community members  
who need more education and work experience to qualify for WDEP’s three other  
training tracks.   

“Volunteerism is the voice of the people put into action.  
These actions shape and mold the present into a future of which we can all be proud.” 

 
Running with Hope  
The dedicated members of our marathon team have raised over $200,000 for the 
women and families of Project Hope. They are running to raise awareness about 
our mission of moving families up and out of poverty. During their training season 
they attended a Speakers Bureau workshop where they participated in activities to 
improve communication.  
 
          Raising Hope, Swapping Style  

Tricia Cromwell and her staff from Trust in Tricia created a Pop-up Shop for the 
women at Project Hope. Tricia and her team assisted our ambassadors in finding 
outfits for our annual Rise & Shine breakfast. All the women loved their outfits 
and looked poised and professional at the event.  

 
Mother’s Day Celebration  
Again this year, volunteers organized a beautiful Mother’s Day celebration at the 
Family Shelter including a photo shoot for each of the families. While some of the 
volunteers watched the children, the mothers received gifts and enjoyed a special 
dinner together. For some of the women it was their first family photos. It was truly 
a special evening.  
 

“Over thirty 
family child care 
providers take 
college-level 
courses leading 
to a degree in 
early childhood “ 
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BECAUSE OF YOU… 
HOPE IS  WITHIN  REACH 

YOU DONATE, YOU VOLUNTEER,  
 YOU MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

WE THANK YOU! 


